
OXFORD CENTRAL  

SCHOOL BULLETI N 

March 3, 2017 

 

Congratulations to our February CORRECT Students of the Month: 

 

Stephanie Strum Jenna Weldon 

Natalina Nathan Makenzie Guiles 

Ben Rodriguez 

 

Congratulations also to two 6
th
 grade students, Kayla Beam (Percussion) and Bridget McGrath 

(Trumpet) for their fine performance as part of the Warren County Sixth Grade All-Star Band! 

They performed with students across Warren County at Phillipsburg High School on Thursday 

night, March 2, 2017. They were joined by their Director, Mrs. Firling!  It was a great night of 

music. 

 

This past week was a great success!  Read Across America activities are always a great deal of 

fun and promoting reading is certainly one of the best endeavors we could undertake. Thank 

you to all of our parents, relatives and friends of OCS who came over to school to read to the 

students! 

 

Our teachers are sponsoring a GoMath! Family Night this April 6, 2017!  This evening of 

activities, 5:30-7:30 even comes with dinner!!  Registration forms were sent home with 

students in grades KG-6.  Please contact your teacher if you did not receive a registration form. 

IN ORDER TO PREPARE FOR THE EVENING PRE -REGISTRATION IS 

REQUIRED. THE DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS MARCH 9,  2017!! 

 

On March 17
th
 we are having a 1:00 dismissal for students.  If you would like to meet with a 

teacher, please email them to discuss a time to meet.  Teachers may wish to reach out to you to 

schedule a conference as well.  Conference times are 1:00-3:00. 

 

Thank youé Till next timeé  
 
Mr. Magnuson 

 

 

 

Upcoming events at OCS: 
March 16, 2017:  Kindergarten registration for 2017-2018 Parent Conference 
(by appointment)  
March 17, 2016:  1:00 Dismissal 
Spring Concert:   Wednesday May 17th, 2017 
Talent Show:   Friday May 19th, 2017 
 

 



 
Kindergarten Update 

The kindergartners came in excited to be part of the Oxford 
Central School Community.  Since the beginning of the year they 
have really learned how to become a C.O.R.R.E.C.T. Oxford 
Central School student.  Not only have they grown socially, they 
have made such progress academically.  They are now working 
on reading and writing independently as well as adding and 
subtracting numbers.  They have also learned how to be an 
author and publish their own books.  With 54 days left I am sure 
it is going to be an exciting time as we plan for field trips and 
M.A.R.E.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The OCS Education Foundation is presenting this show on March 25th from 
8:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m. at the Hawke Point Golf Club, Rt. 31 South, 

Washington. Doors open at 7:30. Snacks will be provided and there will be a 
cash bar. If you pay in advance the tickets are $20, at the door, $25. 

 
As you will see below they are a phenomenal tribute band based on their 

private events. 

The band has rocked many stages near and far with highlights including 
private events for: 

U.S. Congress (multiple events)  



Kelley Blue Book/NY Auto Show (multiple events)  
NBCôs Willie Geist  

Jimmy Buffett  
Guy Fieri ï NYC Wine and Food Festival  

Justice of the U.S. Supreme Court 
Totally rad clients in Puerto Rico & the Bahamas 

We only have a 100 tickets left.  

 

Milissa Dachisen  

 

 



PASTA DINNER 

 

A Pasta Dinner to benefit the 7th and 8th grade classes of Oxford 

Central School will be held on March 29, 2017 from 5-7 PM in the 

Oxford Central Cafeteria.  Tickets are $8.00 and may be purchased in 

advance or at the door the night of the dinner. All proceeds are used 

to off-set the cost of the 7th and 8th grade class trips. You may contact 

hȄŦƻǊŘ /ŜƴǘǊŀƭ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ Ƴŀƛƴ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ флу-453-4101 for more 

information or ticket purchases. Thanks in advance for all your 

support! 
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Phillipsburg Housing Authority  
530 Heckman St, Phillipsburg, NJ 08865  

 

  Zufall Health Van  

Medical Dental 

February 3, 2017 

February 17, 2017 

March 3, 2017 

 

 

See Dates Below! 

February 13, 2017 

March 13, 2017 

April 10, 2017 

 

 

 

For more information about services and to 

schedule an appointment,  

please call Erik at 973-328-3344 ext 256  

10:00am -4:00pm  10:30am -3:30pm  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



OXFORD CENTRAL SCHOOL 

2016 YEARBOOK 

 
ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK ONLINE 

TODAY!  
Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 To make your yearbook purchase as easy as possible, we have partnered 

with Jostens, our yearbook printer, to create an at home ordering program.  

Ordering your yearbook from home is quick and convenient and it eliminates the 

need for  your son/daughter to bring money to school.  

 To order your yearbook online by credit card, simply log on to:  

www.jostensyearbooks.com  
 Simply search for Oxford Central School in New Jersey, then follow the on 

screen prompts!  

Thank You! 

Mrs. Carr & Mrs. Drechsel  

Yearbook Advisors  

ON SALE NOW!  

$25.00  

Personalization due date: 2/25/2016  
 

 

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/


 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


